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Trant Lindsay

From: Jenet Johnsen <jenetjohnsen@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 20, 2015 1:09 PM

To: Reiley Beth

Subject: HB 2509

Dear Committee Chair Chris Edwards: 
 
Please vehemently oppose HB 2509.  This bill will only make it harder to family farmers to protect themselves 
against GMOs.  Our family farmers are protecting our food supply from monopolization - they cannot co-exist 
with GMO farmers.  GMOs contaminate non-GMO crops.  Please help us protect family farms and our food 
supply. 
 
Jenet Johnsen 
Medford, OR 


